

BLOG



JANUARY 13, 2017

Winston has enjoyed meeting first-year students at law schools across the country during the last few weeks. Most recently, our Washington, D.C. office welcomed 20 Georgetown University law students who visited our firm on January 13 as part of Georgetown's 1L Walk-Around Program.

The students were greeted by Partner <u>Chuck Klein</u>, who chairs the firm's Complex Commercial Litigation Practice along with several of our D.C. associates who are also Georgetown alums. Their visit featured a presentation and discussion about Winston's litigation practice and wrapped up with a quick tour of the office.

Less Than 1 Min Read

Related Locations

Washington, DC

Related Topics

Attorney Recruiting & Development

Related Regions

North America

This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.